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Research Analysis 

 

HB2330 exempts the Oklahoma Department of Veterans Affairs (ODVA) from the provisions of 

the Oklahoma Central Purchasing Act. Further, the measure allows ODVA to give expenditure 

preference to veterans or veteran-owned businesses. No veteran or veteran-owned business may 

be considered a vendor with approval from the federal System for Award Management. The 

measure also modifies the Public Competitive Bidding Act of 1974, requiring state agencies that 

contract with out-of-state companies for reasons other than lowest price to provide reasons why 

the out-of-state company was chosen over an Oklahoma company.  

 

Prepared By: Anna Rouw 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure, as written, per the Oklahoma Department of Veteran’s Affairs (ODVA) contains a 

revenue neutral fiscal impact to the agency. 

 

Prepared By: Jenny Mobley for Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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